
Weekly News
March 15, 2019

Dear Families,

When the nights are cold, and the days are warm, the sap begins to flow from our Sugar Maple Trees.  We will need several EMPTY GALLON WATER CONTAINERS to begin collecting the sap once we tap our trees.  These containers must not have contained anything other than water such as milk as any residue will contaminate our collection.  Please, begin sending in empty gallon water containers! WE NEED YOUR HELP! We have only 1 container so far…please, send jugs on Monday, so that we can begin collecting our sap!

We will be tapping our Sugar Maple Tree on Monday, March 18th!

[bookmark: _GoBack]We enjoyed our visit with Jana Dillon on Friday!


Specialist Schedule…

Monday, March 18…Computers
Tuesday, March 19…Spanish
Wednesday, March 20…Art
Thursday, March 21…Music
Friday, March 22…P.E…SNEAKERS!

Monday, March 25…Motor Centers
Monday, March 25…Library…BOOKS!
Tuesday, March 26…Spanish
Wednesday, March 27…Spanish
Thursday, March 28…Art
Friday, March 29…Music

Friday, March 15-Sunday March 31…Evita! The Company Theatre in Norwell (Parents, you may be interested in this show!  My son, Owen will be making his Main Stage debut! This may not be suitable for Kindergartners.  More information in link below.)

https://www.companytheatre.com/evita/

Have a great week!

Ms. Price


